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Remodel Updates 
 

The excitement is building! 

New Projects: 

- Work in the book stacks has started and furniture has been relocated to other areas in the 

library. The book stacks are still open and accessible to the public. If you would like 

assistance retrieving materials from this area, please see a library team member. 

 

- The New Arrivals section has been condensed as we prepare for new space 

improvements in the lobby. 

Continuing Projects: 

- The restrooms on the 1st floor continue to be remodeled and remain closed. Restrooms 

are available on the 2nd floor in the Indiana Room and 3rd floor hallway. 

 

- Construction on the small study spaces, the Circulation Department, and the previous 

Teen Room continue. 

 

o To check out materials, please use a self-checkout station or visit the Circulation 

desk. We currently have 6 self-checkout stations available on 1st floor. 

o To return materials, please leave them in the book drops located in the front and 

back of the library or drop them off inside the library. 

Thank you for your patience as we remodel! If you have questions, please speak with a library 

team member. 

 

 


